
SouthEast Telephone 

August 23,2004 

Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602-061 5 

RE: PSC Case No. 381 

In response to the Public Service Commission’s order dated September 25, 2001, 
enclosed is the original and ten copies of our annual affidavit supporting the Commission’s 
annual certification to the Federal Communication Commission and the Universal Service 
Administrative Company that SouthEast Telephone is eligible to receive high-cost support 
in accordance with 47 USC 254 (e). 

Please call me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

S. Kelly Moore 
Vice-president 

Enc. 

P. 0. Box 1001 - Pikeville, KY 41 502 - 606-432-3000 






